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September 7, 2010 
 
 
 
Marje Albohm, MS, ATC 
President 
National Athletic Trainers Association 
2952 Stemmons Freeway 
Dallas, TX  75247 
 
Dear Marje: 
 
On behalf of the American Academy of Podiatric Sports Medicine (AAPSM) I am 
pleased to acknowledge the AAPSM’s support the National Athletic Trainers 
Association commitment to youth sport safety.   
 
The AAPSM is proud to promote the Alliance to Address the Youth Sports Safety 
Crisis in America and looks forward to participating in the follow up event “ONE 
YEAR LATER – A report Card on the Youth Sports Safety Crisis” scheduled 
for December 7 in Washington, DC. 
 
Should you require any additional information, please don’t hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rita J. Yates 
Executive Director 


